[image: image1.png]September 19, 2006

Hardin Co. Board of Education
65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.
Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Dear Board of Education:

I am writing you this letter in the hope you will grant my request for early
graduation in December, 2006. I have one credit left to earn, which I will have
completed this fall semester. After I graduate high school I hope to go to Jefferson
Community College, and the following fall I plan to enroll in Western Kentucky
University.

I am happy to be nearing the completion of my high school education, it has
been a long and difficult road for me and I am proud of myself for having gotten
this far. I would like to share a little of my personal history with you so perhaps you
can better understand my desire for further education.

Both my parents are recovering addicts, their ongoing struggles with drugs
and alcohol and irresponsible behavior being the reason I was placed in states
custody at the age of ten. Their parental rights for me and my brothers and sisters
were terminated when I was twelve and two years ago my younger brother and
sister were adopted. I am really happy they have this chance at a family but it is also
sad for me because I am no longer allowed to have any contact with them.

Since I have been in care I have been moved around a lot, more than I care to
count. Sometimes this was due to my own behavior but other times it was out of my
control. I have found it hard to have never had a stable home and I feel this has
negatively affected my self-esteem. Lots of people have told me that I will fail and
turn out like my parents. I plan to prove to them and to myself that this is not true.

1 unfortunately lost two of the most positive influences in my life during my
freshmen year when my grandfather and my best friend, Jacob, both passed away.
This was really when my acting out behaviors reached their peak. As you can tell
my life experience so far has at times been difficult and I’ll be honest and say that
school has not always been a top priority for me.

However, during the last two years, I have been in one placement, for the
most part, and I have really tried to focus on school. I am now making A’s in all
subjects, and I give a hundred and ten percent in all I do. I am ready to move on
and start a new successful life. Finishing high school early also means I’ll get
another semester of school paid for.
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be able to provide for them, and not worry about my kids’ next meal, winter jackets,
or doctor bills. I don’t want to have to depend on men either, I have learned better
than that by watching my mother, I will never make that mistake.

I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to graduate early so I could move
forward in a positive manner. Since I will have finished all my credits by December
I am anxious to begin the next phase of my life. This would make those who know
me and have helped me so proud, especially my family as I will be the first of my
siblings to graduate High School, as both my older brother and sister dropped out.

Thank you so much for taking the time to read my letter and for considering
my request.

Sincerely and hopefully,

BT~ S - Serudlon

Betty S. Snider










